Some Updates and reminders as we start a new month:

*We are still asking that parents do not enter the classrooms so we can limit the
amount of germs inside!

*Please be sure to set up your Kangarootime account as well as your child(ren).
Please include a photo as well as emergency contacts, allergies etc.

*Please make sure that your child has weather appropriate clothing
*Please remember each week to send in a clean sheet and blanket for rest time!

*The newsletter and project calendars will be posted on the website each month
— countrysidechildcare.net

-- The themes for this month’s projects are Holidays Around the World,
Hibernation, England and Forest Animals. The portfolio work consists of the
letters JKL, the number 4, the color red, the shape of a star and the skill is
big/small.

*PIZZA DAY is on December 7t
*Pajama Day/Polar Express is on December 22|
**We are CLOSED on December 24" and 31| Happy Holidays!
If you have any questions feel free to reach out!

Bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net

Mlake722 @gmail.com




